

THIS IS A DECISION PAPER


TO:		MEMBERS OF HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:	Chris Bauer, Director of Human REsources

DATE: 	JUNE 26, 2017

SUBJECT:	YEAR LEAVE OF ABSENCE FOR CHILD CARE FOR TENURED TEACHER LAURA SIMPSON OF JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL 		
[bookmark: _GoBack]

DISCUSSION

Mrs. Laura Simpson is asking for a one year leave of absence for child care of adopted child. Her adoption of the child should be finalized near the end of the summer and this will allow her and child to bond as they begin their journey as a family.    


RECOMMENDATION: 

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the one year leave of absence for Laura Simpson for the 2017-18 school year. 


RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the one year leave of absence for Laura Simpson for the 2017-18 school year.

